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Good afternoon,

I am a resident in the 
I appreciate that as the population increases, a proportionate increase in development is
required.

My family and I welcome the inclusion of Fiddler's Ferry brown site development.

my family and I enjoy the green belt and primarily moved here for that reason. It feels like
a betrayal when we see more land being released from the green belt.

I would like to suggest that more brownfield sites are identified and developed.
The infrastructure , specially public transport and amenities are insufficient for the
population that already lives here. Additional population growth must be preceded by
infrastructure to support the growth.

The plan as they are threatens the identity of the smaller villages and aims to assimilate all
of the villages into one in a decade.

I sincerely hope that the local plan :
1.Focuses on brownfield development
2. Increases Forest cover in the local area
3. Develops infrastructure beforehand
4. Preserves the identity of local villages

Thank you for your consideration
V Chauhan




